#### STUDENT BULLETIN

Tuesday, May 28, 1968

### THOUGHT FOR THE DAY

"Sometimes God says wait! We must not try to hurry Him, for He operates on Heavenly Standard Time." -- Author unknown

## ENROLLMENT RESERVATION

All students planning to return next fall must file an Enrollment Reservation Form. This form is required of both on-campus and off-campus students. This should be done as soon as possible to insure enrollment space for next fall. Space is now being committed to new students who are regularly admitted on a "first-come, first-served" basis. Students now on campus who are reasonably sure of returning next fall should file a reservation form with the Registrar's office before leaving campus this spring.

# FACULTY PRESENTATIONS AVAILABLE

The presentations of the members of the Faculty panel on "The Relevancy of the Gospel" and President Hurst's sermon, "The Principles of Freedom" have been prepared and are now available at the Administration desk for all students desiring a copy.

## LIBRARY HOLIDAY HOURS

The library will be open on Memorial Day, Thursday, from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. GRADUATES, all library fines and materials must be cleared by Wednesday!!

#### BUDGET BOOSTER

An excellent book, HERE'S HOW TO SUCCEED WITH YOUR MONEY, by George M. Bowman is available in the Book Store for only 75¢ in paperback. It is full of practical, sound advice that will help organize your life financially and in other areas as well. There are only a few copies left--pick of yours today!

## CLASS CHANGE

Mr. Sundquist's Monday night conducting class will meet on Wednesday night.

## A.W.S. HONORS NIGHT

Ladies - Remember the Honors Night planned especially for you tonight in the cafeteria at 7:30 p.m. Don't miss this special time together. You never know-we might be honoring YOU!

#### DORMITORY RESERVATIONS

Dormitory students having a specific room preference must turn in their reservations to the residence supervisors on or before Friday, May 31.

# RAINCOAT EXCHANGE

Will the party who mistakingly took the wrong raincoat (Plymouth brand, dark green color) please return it to Mr. Pope in F building. He has the one that is probably yours (Brent brand).

## LOST BOOKS

The text Philosophy of Christian Religion and Baker's Bible Atlas have been lost. If found, please return to Bryan Arneson.

# Y.A.C. CAR DRIVERS

Please turn in all car mileage reports to the Administration desk by Wednesday noon.

# CLASS NIGHT IS A'COMING!!!

Plan to attend the annual Class Night program Friday evening at 7:30 p.m. in the chapel.

#### HOSPITAL INTERNS!!!

There will be an important meeting in F-16 Wednesday at 10:20. Please be present.